[bookmark: _GoBack]Horsefair Practice Group will continue to provide advice & treatment for any medical concerns, there have been some changes made to the delivery of care to protect staff and patients during the Covid-19 Pandemic. However our services are accessible as they have always been, so please contact us to book an appropriate appointment and do not ignore worrying symptoms that maybe early signs of a more serious condition like cancer.
Access to our clinicians has been enhanced due to COVID-19, we offer Video Consultations, Telephone consultations and where appropriate a face to face consultations.
Please note we will provide face to face GP or Nurse appointments where advised by a clinician. The receptionist will arrange a telephone or video consultation for you in accordance with national guidance in order that the clinician can assess your condition or problem, offering a face to face consultation as appropriate.
You can also book appointments online. To do this you will need to register on line at 
https://patient.info/patient-access
If you already order your prescription on line then you don’t need re-register, simply update your profile to include booking online appointments. Please remember we are still here to provide advice & treatment for any medical concerns. If you need to be seen face to face we can arrange this after speaking to one of our clinicians.
Please do not ignore worrying symptoms that maybe early signs of a more serious condition.
Please also note that because we are consulting with patients more by telephone it may take longer to speak to us when booking an appointment by phone. Please be patient, alternatively please book online. 
